
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 16, 2020 
 

Residents of Rothesay on Municipal Wastewater System 
 
We are reminding residents, especially at this time to THINK 
BEFORE YOU FLUSH. 
 
Non flushable items include: hygiene wipes, baby wipes, napkins and 
paper towels. Only things which should be flushed are human waste 
and toilet paper. Everything else should be disposed of in the regular 
garbage. 
 
Non-flushable items deposited in the toilet and grease dumped in the 
sink is the leading cause of blockages in homeowners plumbing 
systems and municipal wastewater collection systems. 
 
Despite claims on wipe packaging that they are flushable, they are 
not. They cause a tremendous amount of resources to be used and 
can cause a tremendous amount of damage through sewer backups! 
 
Thank you for your Cooperation 
 
Rothesay Utilities Department. 

 


